
Worship ~ Shabbat, Holidays and Festivals 

Friday, June 2   Erev Shabbat Service 

   7:30 pm    Torah Portion: Naso (Numbers 4:21-7:89) 
 

Saturday, June 3   Shabbat Morning Service 

   10:30 am 
 

Friday, June 9   Erev Shabbat Service—LGBTQ Pride Shabbat 

   7:30 pm    Torah Portion: Beha’alotecha (Numbers 8:1-12:16) 

     Special guest speaker and Temple member 

     Myra Shays (See front cover for details) 
 

Saturday, June 10   Shabbat Morning Service 

   10:30 am    Bar Mitzvah of Caleb Schultz 
 

Friday, June 16   Erev Shabbat Service at Barrington Beach 

   6:15 pm    Torah Portion: Shelach (Numbers 13:1-15:41) 

     (See back cover for summer beach service dates) 
 

Friday, June 23   Erev Shabbat Service  

   6:15 pm    Torah Portion: Korach (Numbers 16:1-18:32) 
 

Friday, June 30   Erev Shabbat Service 

   6:15 pm    Torah Portion: Chukat (Numbers 19:1-22:1) 
 

Friday, July 7   Erev Shabbat Service 

   6:15 pm    Torah Portion: Balak (Numbers 22:2-25:9) 
 

Friday, July 14   Erev Shabbat Service at Barrington Beach 

   6:15 pm    Torah Portion: Pinchas (Numbers 25:10-30:1) 
 

Friday, July 21   Erev Shabbat Service 

   6:15 pm    Torah Portion: Matot-Masei (Numbers 30:2-36:13) 
 

Friday, July 28   Erev Shabbat Service 

   6:15 pm    Torah Portion: Devarim (Deuteronomy 1:1-3:22) 
 

Friday, August 4   Erev Shabbat Service 

   6:15 pm    Torah Portion: Va’etchanan (Deuteronomy 3:23-7:11) 
 

Friday, August 11   Erev Shabbat Service 

   6:15 pm    Torah Portion: Ekev (Deuteronomy 7:12-11:25) 
 

Friday, August 18   Erev Shabbat Service at Barrington Beach 

   6:15 pm    Torah Portion: Re’eh (Deuteronomy 11:26-16:17) 
 

Friday, August 25   Erev Shabbat Service 

   6:15 pm    Torah Portion: Shoftim (Deuteronomy 16:18-21:9) 
 

Friday, September 1  Erev Shabbat Service 

   6:15 pm    Torah Portion: Ki Tetze (Deuteronomy 21.10:25.19) 
 

After June 10th, there will be no Torah services over the summer ~  

the next Torah service will be on Friday, September 8th. 

Also, starting June 16th, we will not have an Oneg following an early 6:15 pm 

service so that everyone can enjoy Shabbat dinner right after services. 


